
Monthly Code Red Drills 

Code Red Drills have been mandated for all schools by the State of Florida to ensure the safety of 

our students and staff.  These drills will be implemented on a monthly basis, similar to fire drills.  

The date of the Code Red Drill will not be pre-announced due to potential security and attendance 

issues.  Instead, our school will send families a Parent Link message via phone call, text message 

and/or email prior to the drill to alert everyone that it is only a drill being conducted.   

Please do not contact your child during a Code Red Drill as it is important for all students to learn 

the safety procedures in case of an emergency. 

Our school will send a second message to families as notification that the drill has been completed.  

Trained mental health and security personnel will be on campus to support students and staff as 

needed. 

Many mental health services are available at our school, within the school district and the 

community.  Please visit browardschools.com/bcrc for resources and contact information for 

additional assistance. 

    


